. On behalf of Army Sustainment Command and PS Magazine, Happy
Holidays!

As the magazine’s publisher, | take great pride in its nearly 70-year
legacy of providing warfighters, and those that support them, the information
they need to maintain their vehicles and equipment—and perform logistics
functions—to the highest possible standards. | know some readers miss the
cartoons, but they were always in service to the information they illustrated.
That information continues to be the lifeblood of the magazine in its current
form as an online portal committed to informing Army readiness. The greatest
upside to publishing directly to the web is that PS Magazine can get
information out to the field in near-real time, and time matters when it comes to
avoiding vehicle and equipment down time and preventing errors that result in
safety issues or unnecessary costs.

In addition to being consumers of the magazine, you can also
contribute to its content and its impact. If something doesn’t make sense
when performing preventive maintenance checks and services, after first
checking with your leadership for answers, you can always send your
guestions to PS Magazine. In partnership with commodity managers or the life
cycle management commands, its Reader Service will research and track
‘down the right answer. Or, if you have an idea for how to do something better,
you can submit it to the magazine for consideration. You can find more -
information on how to do this at: https://www.psmagazine.army.mil/Submit-
Questions-and-Ideas/.

As MSG Half-Mast would advise us all: be smart, stay safe and look
out for each other this holiday season.

Sincerely,

: Daniel G Mltchell

Major General, U.S. Army
Commanding
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